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Societies Council Monthly Meeting 
Friday 03rd February 2012 12-2pm AR1201 

 
 

1. Apologies:  
Medical Society, Nursing 
 
2. Minutes of previous Meeting: 
Approved: 20 Rejected:  0 Abstained:     0 
 
3. Matters Arising:  
 
4. Emerging Societies: 
Motorbike Society £5 membership 
Approved: 23 Rejected:  1 Abstained:     2 
Handbook Received:  Yes 
 
5. Development Fund Requests: 
Development Funds Currently Sits At: £6310.00 
Computing Society – Requesting £400.00 for rental of a server, and development 
computing kits i.e. hardware components.  
Approved: 21 Rejected:  1 Abstained:   0 
Result: Approved 
 
ACS – Requesting £2350 for a ‘Taste of Africa’ Event, including speakers, 
demonstrations and facility hire. To be held in the engine shed on 16th March 
Approved: 20 Rejected:  0 Abstained:   3 
Any Other Information: Project group is to be set up for those who wish to help with 
the event.  
Contact: acs@lincolnsu.com or sportsandsocieties@lincoln.ac.uk if you are wanting 
to help and have not already given your details.  
Tickets cost £15, students and non students welcome 
Result: Approved 
 
Animation Society – Requesting £150 to help with travel expenses and guest 
speakers 
Approved: 23 Rejected:  0 Abstained:    1 
Any Other Information: Speakers to include Benji Davis and Ben Keeton. 
Result: Approved 
 
Islamic Society – Requesting £400 for guest speakers, transport for speakers and 
refreshment for ‘Islamic Awareness’ event 
Approved: 19 Rejected:  0 Abstained:    3 
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Result: Approved 
 
6. Student Open Discussion Session: 
Opportunity for students to raise items to discussion/resolution 
 
Announcement from Societies Office: Larua Goodliffe 
A newsletter and a facebook page has been drafted and sent out to all societies 
generic email accounts for feedback and input. 
To add any information to the newsletter or facebook group such as events contact: 
LAURAjaneGOODLIFFE@hotmail.co.uk or sportsandsocieties@lincoln.ac.uk . 
 
7. Engine Shed - Ian Spenton: ispenton@lincoln.ac.uk 
Announcement of the new opening of the PLATFORM replacing the old mezz bar.  
Grand opening will be on 13th March 2012 19:00, till 21:00. All sports and societies 
are invited. Free food and drink will be provided.  
- New Platform can hold a capacity of 300 max and aims to provide space for 
meetings and take over’s etc for sports and societies.  
Feedback on how platform should be used during fever pitch: 
VIP lounge plays different music,  
Available to club/societies throughout the night if booked for a tower bar take over.  
- Fever Pitch Feedback: 
Poor music selection played,  
Ticket price on door is expensive,  
Not long enough for committee to claim £1 tickets, 
Ticket que takes longer than paying on the door que.    
Any other suggestions need to be emailed to: bars@lincoln.ac.uk 
 
8. Refreshers Fayre 
Feedback: 
Positives: Layout of tables and availability of the demonstrating area. 
Negatives: Music too loud, not enough visitors, date held contradicted with exams at 
Riseholme, date held could be moved to sooner after original fresher fayre 
Clarification that Bishop Grott and Lincoln Collage can join as associate members, 
unable to mix college fayre with university fayres.  
 
9. Elections Presentations – John Fernandez  
Presentation can be found attached to email. 
 
10.  S&S Awards 
To be held on the 23rd March 2012 
Tickets are now on sale at £20 per person 
Email sportsandsocieties@lincoln.ac.uk if anyone wishes to talk to Tracey about 
reduce ticket prices and table bookings. 
 
11. SU Awards 
 
12. Any Other Business:  
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- Reminder: Wednesdays after matches you can email bars@lincoln.ac.uk  or 
azacharia@lincoln.ac.uk for cheap food in the tower bar.  
 
- The Lincoln Award is an achievement award for everyone at Lincoln University. As 
committee members you will have already completed the core part of the award.  
- You can find more information at the lincolnsu website: 
http://www.lincolnsu.com/lincolnaward, or email jshields@lincoln.ac.uk or come to 
a drop in sessions which is on everyday. 
 
- Lincolnshire Sports Partnership: Lizzy Couling 
Offering workshops and development for committee members. More information 
can be found at: www.lincolnshiresports.com 
 
 

The Next Meeting Will Be Held: 
Friday 02nd March 2012 12-2pm AR1201 
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